

Maintenance Research Bulletin: July 2016

NTREC New Technology Research Equipment Committee MOR Maintenance Operations Research





Farewell To Ryan

As was noted as upcoming in the June 2016 Maintenance Research Bulletin, Ryan Otte departed MnDOT on July 12, 2016. This decision did not come easy for him but he has been developing his own general contracting renovation company. Ryan had worked in the Office of Maintenance for the past 9 years and previously to that, in the Metro District for 10 years. His MnDOT maintenance experience along with his technologic knowledge combined to provide the Mainteance Operations Program with a solid leader. While he will be missed, we knew that this opportunity had been a career business direction that he has been wanting to embark on for some time and we all wish him the best in his new full-time endeavor.

For more information contact: Tom Peters 651/735-9628 CO Maintenance

Upcoming Events

NTREC
Funding Meeting
St. Cloud Training Center
August 30, 2016

Fall Expo St. Cloud Public Works October 5-6, 2016

CTS Transportation
Research Conference
Minneapolis
November 3, 2016

Toward Zero Deaths
Annual Conference
Duluth
November 16-17, 2016

Comments? Questions?

Maintenance and

Training Engineer

Tom Peters

651/366-3578

We all have a stake in 🖊

















